Great interest has been shown in our new club and
members continue to increase. Sessions of play are held on
Monday evenings from 7.30-10.45 pm, and on Thursday
afternoons from 12.30-4 pm.

We sent a team to represent the Leagues Bridge Club to
the Regional Teams final at Port Macquarie on August
22-23, and our team came fourth. We held our first
Matchpeint Competition on August 27, and are very pleasec
to announce that Lorraine Harkness and Dr Randall came
first.

Our thanks to the Leagues Club for the tea and coffee and
two huge trays of sandwiches which they provided for the
Matchpoint Competition; these will be supplied each month
for this event.

The Club Pairs Championship is being held on Monday,
October 12 and Monday, October 19. Zelda Overhall has
started her beginners’ classes; these were advertised in the
Central Coast Express and we wish to thank 2GO for
announcing the starting date and time. They are held at the
club each Thursday at 10 am. Mrs Overhal may be contactec
by ringing 67 7241.

Would players needing partners please ring Adele Mills,
24 7185.

Helen Telford
Publicity Officer



